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26 April 2023 

 

Dear Families 

Year 7 Residential Visit to Bawdsey Manor 

A few places have become available on the above Year 7 visit, should your child be interested please pay on 

Parentpay the deposit and fill in the appropriate information. 

The dates are Wednesday 5 to Thursday 6 July or Thursday 6 to Friday 7 July 2023.  They will be taking part in a 

number of adventurous activities and staying the night in permanent tents. 

Thank you to all those that have reserved their places on the year 7 residential, I hope you are looking forward to 

it.  Further information will be out before half term, regarding which days your child will be on and also 

information on kit required and activities. 

For now, please keep up with the installments until the final date and contact myself with any further questions 

at g.whitfield@stowhigh.com. 

Kind regards 

Ms G Whitfield 

Visit Leader 

 


